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Report on 
Awareness of N-LIST Services: Gateway to E-resources 

 
Date: 1 September 2021 

Time: 7:00 PM - 8:00 PM 

 
Organized by: Library & IQAC, Asansol Girls' College 

 
Speaker: Tanmay Saha, Librarian, Asansol Girls' College 

Guest: Dr. Sandip Kr. Ghatak, Vice Principal, Asansol Girls' College 
 

Notice Link: https://agc.ac.in/PDF/Awareness%20of%20N-
LIST%20Services%20Gateway%20of%20E-resources_new.pdf  

Platform: Google Meet 

Meeting Link: https://meet.google.com/aib-cfjp-ktu  

 

 Objectives: 

1. To raise awareness among teachers and students about the N-LIST services as a valuable 
gateway to E-resources. 

2. To familiarize participants with the features and benefits of N-LIST in the context of 
academic and research needs. 

3. To highlight the importance of accessing E-resources during the challenging period of the 
COVID-19 pandemic. 

 

 

 



 Outcome of the Program: 

The program successfully achieved its objectives, with active participation from teachers, 
students, and other attendees. The key outcomes include: 

1. Increased Awareness: Participants gained a comprehensive understanding of N-LIST 
services, recognizing it as a crucial tool for accessing a wide range of electronic resources. 

2. Enhanced Digital Literacy: The program contributed to improving the digital literacy of 
teachers and students, making them more proficient in utilizing online resources for academic 
and research purposes. 

3. Positive Feedback: The program received positive feedback from participants, indicating a 
high level of satisfaction with the content and delivery. Attendees expressed gratitude for the 
informative session. 

4. Interactive Q&A Session: The interactive session allowed participants to address queries 
directly to the speaker, facilitating a dynamic exchange of information. 

 

5. Adaptation to COVID-19 Challenges: The program's success during the COVID-19 period 
showcased the adaptability of educational initiatives to the virtual environment. 

In conclusion, the "Awareness of N-LIST Services" program effectively met its objectives, 
resulting in increased awareness, improved digital literacy, and positive feedback from 
participants. The success of the program highlights the importance of such initiatives in 
providing valuable resources and support to the academic community, especially during 
challenging times. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Some Glimpses 

 

 

Feedback 


